
Public Bulletin Board and Exhibits Policies  

The Library has two bulletin boards for public use, one located at the north entry and another at the 

east entry. Only notices from non-profit organizations may be displayed. For example, schedules from 

the area schools may be displayed, while a scrapbooking class that charges participants a fee would not. 

Library staff have the sole discretion to monitor the bulletin board use and remove anything not 

meeting these criteria. 

The Library has limited space, and typically there isn’t adequate room for exhibits provided by the 

public. The Library does use its limited space to exhibit new resources of all types. 
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